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Electronic Verification System (EVS) Eligibility Enhancements  
Beginning Monday June 4, 2012, providers who use the Electronic Verification System (EVS) on the Provider Web 
Portal will see two new notifications when checking enrollee eligibility.  Pending eligibility notifications will be 
displayed for Eligibility Inquiries and Member Focused Viewing (MFV) searches in the coverage area.  The 
screenshots below show sample results of the two search areas when eligibility is pending. 

Eligibility Inquiry results: 

 

Member Focused Viewing results: 

 

Also beginning June 4, 2012, new eligibility messages will appear when an enrollee is not eligible for Nevada 
Medicaid/Nevada Check Up.  Please be aware that the following messages will appear as errors in order to alert 
users when an enrollee is not eligible:   

 Error:  Enrollee is ineligible 
 Error:  Enrollee is not eligible within the dates entered 

 

 


